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June 2020
I am writing to you as your Year 6 child/ward is taking part in the Suffolk Children’s University programme.
Graduation 2020:    As a result of COVID-19, plans for our Children’s University Graduations in Suffolk have had to be cancelled and as soon as we are able to, planning for the 2020/2021 academic year will begin.
Celebrating achievement is at the heart of what we do at Children’s University and it is very important that all our Children’s University Learners can celebrate their success.
For your CU Learner, this will be when they have started secondary school.  All secondary school Children’s University learners will be robed in Black Graduation Gown and Mortar Board to demonstrate their progression to secondary school. 
So that I can contact you with details of the arrangements once they have been made, I will need the contact details for the families of Year 6 into Year 7.
All addresses and other contact information will be kept by us in accordance with Data Protection laws.  Please find attached a copy of our data statement.
Action:  If your CU Learner would like to be included in the planning arrangements for the 2020/2021 Graduation season, please send their name, current school and school they will be moving to in September by email to: manager@suffolkchildrensuniversity.co.uk 
Your CU Learner’s Children’s University Membership runs to 31st August 2020 and there will be lots of new Children’s University Challenges set in the coming weeks to give your child the opportunity to continue to collect their hours towards their Graduation Ceremony.  
You will find these challenges on our website www.suffolkchildrensuniversity.co.uk (visit Learning Destinations, CU Challenges).
[bookmark: _GoBack]Any questions, please get in touch.

Best wishes – Debbie Bennett, Suffolk Children’s University 
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